
August 29, 2016 

Rainier Beach Community Club Executive Board Meeting 

In Attendance: Tom Beck, Sally Li, Kathie Weibel, JoAnn Dechant, Su Harambe, Alan Ross, Roderick 

Givens 

Treasurers Report: Rentals decreased with the dance class off for the summer. Dance class will resume 

in September.  

Corresponding Report: Su will correspond with VFW regarding dates to block out for them. 

Building Committee: $1,000 grant for back stairs is ready. Su just needs proof of $2,000 gift cards from 

VFW to complete. Kathie will help Su with the grant. Su will also reach out to Sound Generations for 

additional help. 

Social Committee: Cancelled wine event. Roderick has group that can help install the projector once we 

get the equipment. Also check with Vilma and Mel to see what FCC did. Alan will reach out to Bill 

regarding posting the Volunteer Fair information on website. Self defense class: JoAnn will reach out to 

Joyce Greenberg for contact information for the previous group who hosted class here before. Also can 

reach out to the gym behind the magic shop. Recycling Challenge: Su will sign up with Waste 

Management. Tom will lead the Committee. The more projects we do, the more money we get.  

SEDC Vote: Narrow down from the last 5 projects.  

1) Henderson - A 

2) Hawthorne 

3) 46th (Brighton) 

Agenda for September Membership Meeting 

 Committee Reports 

 Project Reports 

 Projector Update: Roderick 

 Rainier Beach Arts and Crafts Marketplace 

 Harvest Social 

 Social Committee Chair 

 Recycling Challenge: Tom 

 Cancelled Wine Event 

 Education Committee Update 

 Boo Bash (email Cindi) 

 SEDC Vote (Kathie) 

 Speaker: Emerson Principal or Seattle Parks  


